Parent Involvement Events

Friday, September 6 – Volunteer Training – 8:15 a.m. or 2:00 p.m.
[bookmark: _GoBack]This training is MANDATORY for any parent/guardian who wants to volunteer at PLES. Come learn about the various ways you can be involved as well as the “Do’s and Don’ts” of volunteering. You will need to attend this training if you plan to volunteer for Duty Free Lunch, Fall Fun Day, Field Days, Tutoring, or Material Prep. You will not need to attend training if you will only attend field trips or class parties.

Tuesday, September 17 – Title I Annual Parents’ Meeting – 10:00 a.m. or 5:30 p.m.
Facilitators: Mrs. Christen Harry, Principal, and Mrs. Donna Hoomes, Assistant Principal
Come find out what it means to be a Title I school and hear about the rights you have as parents to be involved in your children’s education.

Tuesday, September 17 – Open House – 6:30 p.m.
Join us for this special time when you will be able to visit with your children’s teachers and participate in a special activity with your child. You can also visit our Family Resource Center (FRC) and discover and check-out materials you can use to support learning at home. 


Additional Reminders 
· INOW Parent Portal is now available for purchase. Cost: $10 for 1st child, $15 for two or more children. Please send the money to the homeroom teacher in an envelope with the child’s name and the homeroom teacher’s name.
· NOTIFY ME is used to notify parents of updates through your email and phone text (if you choose). Go to www.pinelevelelem.com. Click on Notify Me tab and follow promptings to complete.
· Snacks are sold daily at PLES. Items are $0.50 and $1.00. The proceeds from these sales go directly back to the school to support your child’s education.
· Students in grades 1-5 may now check out books from the library. Students are responsible for returning their book when it is due in the same condition in which it was checked out. Please do not put drinks in backpacks with these books because there is the possibility that books may get wet if drinks leak.

Transportation Reminders
· Car Riders MUST have a PLES Car Rider Card issued through office. Display the card until your child is loaded. 
· Notify your child’s teacher IN WRITING if his/her mode of transportation changes on any given day.
· Questions/concerns regarding buses should be directed to the Autauga County Transportation Department. Any change in buses must be approved by 
      Neil Messick, Director of Transportation.
· PLEASE DO NOT USE YOUR CELL PHONE OR ANY OTHER DIGITAL DEVICE WHEN DROPPING OFF OR PICKING UP YOUR CHILDREN. 
      THIS IS FOR YOUR SAFETY, YOUR CHILD’S SAFETY AND THE SAFETY OF 
      OTHERS.

Follow us on Instagram at  pine_level_rocks
